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To: BoardSec
Subject: Sale of Orillia Power
 
Ontario Energy Board
 
Re: Orillia Power Distribution Corporation 
 
I am writing to give notice that I am among many in my community that do NOT support
the sale of the distribution assets of Orillia Power Corporation
 
The citizens of Orillia must be given the opportunity to vote, by way of referendum, on
whether to sell off the distribution assets of the Orillia Power Distribution Corporation to
Hydro One. This was enshrined by way of by law many years ago and may well be
challenged legally if the rights of the true owners of this utility are not respected.
 
City Council's decision to sell off our distribution assets, lacks a clear mandate from the
electorate or detailed public engagement. This is an affront to the democratic process and
contrary to policies and procedures that are to be transparent and accountable at all
times.
 
I ask that you respect the will of the many who do NOT support this short sighted move
on the part of our elected officials and defer your decision or reject this application
outright.
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration.
 
_____________________________
 
Patrick F. Kehoe
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